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Thu, Aug 3, 2:37 PM (19 hours ago)
to SBAC, Chuck, Brian
Cindy Voltz

Hi Everyone,

Just a quick message to let you know that you may need some extra time getting to Town Hall for tonight's SBAC
meeting.  Packet pickup for this weekend's Beach to Beacon race is tonight from 4-8pm at the high school.  Traffic will
be backed up in both directions on 77.

See you tonight!

Cindy

Cindy Voltz
Member, Cape Elizabeth School Board
Co-Chair, School Building Advisory Committee
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